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For immediate Release 

Telecom Regulatory Authority of India 

Extension of last date of receive comments! counter comments on the consultation 

paper on Review of Telecom Commercial Communications Customer Preference 

regulation, 2018 

New Delhi, 25th September, 2024 - The Telecom Regulatory Authority of India (TRAI) has 

released a Consultation Paper on "Review of Telecom Commercial Communications 

Customer Preference regulation, 2018". The last date for submission of comments on the 

issues raised in the Consultation Paper bythe Stakeholders is 25th Sep 2024 and for counter 

comments by 9th Oct 2024. 

In view of the requests received from Stakeholders for extension of time for submission of 

comments on the ground that paper is very comprehensive and detailed, requires extensive 

deliberations and more time is required to discuss and respond, it has been decided to extend 

the last date of submission of comments on the issues raised in the Consultation Paper by 9 

October, 2024 and Counter comments by 16th October, 2024. 

The comments and counter comments may be sent preferably in the electronic form on TRAI 

website in the specified template with copy to advgosýtrai.aOV.in. For any 

clarification/information, Shri Jaipal Singh Tomar, Advisor (QoS-Il) may be contacted at e-

mail: advgostrai.qov.in. 

No further extension, in this regard, shall be granted. 
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